
January 3, 2021 
 
 
To all MNHS Families, 
 
I would like to wish everyone a safe and healthy new year.  As we come to the end of the second 
marking period at the end of January, I advise every student to stay on top of their work and 
communicate with their teachers.  January 4 we start back with Group A students in-person and a  
D-day schedule. 
 
Happy New Year, 
John Beltrante 
 


